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The cutting of the additional 25 bus routes from the Eastern suburbs has had a detrimental 
effect on my daily commute. Originally it was 36 minutes door to door with the 377 bus. 
Now if I work variable hours outside of peak I do not have a direct bus route anymore. 
 
I have used the light rail/385 bus combo however each time the 385 bus has departed early 
and I have missed the interchange. The next bus is then 20 minutes later. I have gone from 
36 minutes each way to now over an hour. How is this a better proposal? 


